
 

Dear Tutor/Responsible Pharmacist, 
 

SAPC e-Note: SUBMISSION OF CPD ENTRIES AS PART OF PRE-REGISTRATION  
EVALUATION 

 
It has come to the attention of the Office of the Registrar that a majority of Pharmacist Interns are not 
yet eligible to sit for the July 2021 pre-registration examination due to non-compliance with the 
minimum examination entrance requirements with respect to continuing professional development 
(CPD). 

 
Tutors are requested to encourage interns to: 

 
1. Submit CPD entries to ensure they become eligible to write the July 2021    pre-examination; and 

2. Correct and resubmit all CPD entries not yet successful. 

 

Tutors are further requested to verify CPD entries and submit successfully verified entries, immediately. 
 

Please take note of that the next submission deadline for CPD entries is 18 June 2021. 

Yours sincerely,  

VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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